
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting July 6, 2021

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer, Secretary:
Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Sue Van Sickle, Doug Laber, Jan Mikkelson, Past President

Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Ruth, Sue 2nd.
Correspondence: 3 checks for Big Meadows
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership: 1 Cathy Albertson
Newsletter: Articles due July 20. Looking for articles.
Public Lands:
Sunshine: Ted Kimber moved. Jennifer Best torn ligament, Steve
Naylon thinking of you.
Shaver Lake: Eric cleared trails. One paid guest.
Big Meadows: Toilet to be pumped. Water needs to be added to pit.
Old Business 1. 2021 Events -

July 8-12 Montana de Oro
Aug. 1-7 Crown Valley Work Party- canceled
Aug. 21 Shaver Lake Poker Ride
Sept. 11 Memorial Ride location- Big Meadows/ Dessert auction

to be held.
Oct. 7-11 Coastal Mounted Ride (non-club)
RENDEVZOUS Oct. 29-31.
Nov. 6 Election meeting
Dec. 11 Christmas dinner
2. Rendezvous Help needed.
3. Trailer law change - passed 1st committee.

New Business
1. Poker Ride - Jan has some raffle prizes. Need advertising.

Jim, Doug and Duane to mark trail.



2. Memorial ride - Tamarak burned. Look into moving to Big
Meadows.

3. Election meeting- Contact Debbie Davis maybe
Next meeting Aug. 3
Adjorn 7:55 Jan 1st, Duane 2nd


